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Agriculture Date Program Planned in Auburn 
(KLZA)-- A hands-on workshop to demonstrate methods for extracting more information form
precision ag data is scheduled for Tuesday, March 3 in Auburn.  The program will be held at the
Nemaha County Hospital Class Room. Registration starts at 8 a-m with the program scheduled from
8:30 a-m to 5 p-m. 

The program is designed for producers, consultants, ag industry, government agencies and Extension
personnel. 

Short lectures will be combined with hands-on activities using Ag Leader SMS Advanced software.
 Laptops and data will be supplied.  

The registration fee is $50.  $65 for one farm operation paying for two attendees.  RSVP by Friday,
February 27 to Gary Lesoing at the University of Nebraska Extension Office in Auburn at
402-274-4755.  The workshop is limited to the first 25 who sign-up.  
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